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23 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
STAGE 3 CANBERRA CAMP 
 
The Stage 3 excursion to Canberra will be held from Monday 27 June to Wednesday 29 June 2022.  
Please complete the permission note and return to school by Friday 20 May. 
 
The estimated cost of this camp is $625 per child with the final cost to be determined once we 
establish final numbers of students attending. The final cost of per child will be subsidised $100 from 
the total cost per child.  The new revised expected cost of the 3-day program will be $525 per 
child.  This will include accommodation, meals and activities plus coach transport to and from 
Canberra.  Please note that if estimated numbers of students attending the excursion is lower than 
expected, then the school will let you know the difference that will need to be made payable closer to 
the date. 
 
Our excursion to Canberra strongly supports and aligns with our Stage 3 History, Geography and 
Science curriculum.  During the excursion we will be visiting the National Capital Exhibition Centre, 
Australian War Memorial, National Museum of Australia, Parliament House, Electoral Education 
Centre, Zone Bowling, Australian Institute of Sport, National Arboretum and Questacon. 
 
Your child will depart school sharply at 6.30 am by seat-belted coach on Monday 27 June and return 
on Wednesday 29 June at approximately 4.30 pm (we will notify the school if running late and post 
updates on Class Dojo).  You will need to make arrangements for your child to be collected from 
school at this time. 
 
A full payment of $525 can be made now or you may make a $50 deposit by Friday 20 May.  
Payments can be made using the Parent Online Payment option (POP) on the school website 
www.groseview-p.schools.nsw.edu.au. 
 
Full and final payment is due by Friday 10 June. 
 
Please complete the attached note and return it to school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Tamara Hopkins, Mrs Heidi Lavender, Mrs Christina O’Rourke and Mr Matthew Chenery 
Stage 3 Supervisor and Class Teachers 
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GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

Stage 3 Canberra Camp - Permission Note 
 
 
My child ________________________________________ of class __________ is invited to 

participate in the Stage 3 Canberra Camp from Monday 27 June to Wednesday 29 June 2022. 

 

❑ I give permission to attend 

❑ I do not give permission to attend 
 

❑ I have paid a deposit of $50 via POP.  Receipt:  _____________________________________ 

❑ I have paid in full ($525) via POP.  Receipt:  ________________________________________ 
 

❑ I understand the cost is $525 is due by Friday 10 June. 
 

❑ I understand that the total cost of $525 is estimated on expected numbers of Stage 3 students 
attending and I realise that any difference will need to be made payable closer to the date if 
sufficient numbers are not met. 
 

❑ My child has the following medical condition and medication requirements: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I understand that medication that needs to be administered during the excursion will need to be 
supplied on the morning of departure in a clear labelled plastic bag with clear administration 
instructions. 
 

❑ My child has the following dietary requirements:  _____________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature:  ______________________________________     Date:  _______________ 


